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The following is a report on action taken following decisions made at the last parish council meeting. 
 

2019 
MONTH 

MINUTE 
NUMBER 

RESOLUTION/AGREED ACTION TASK 
COMPLETE 

COMMENTS 

February 283/19* Ask Shropshire Council for an update on the transfer of green spaces. Yes  Awaiting response from Shropshire Council.  There has been a change 
of officer responsibility and asset transfers have been held in abeyance.  

July 422/19* Inform Shropshire Council that the Council would like to take on the 
undisputed land at Chapel Green. 

Yes Awaiting a response from Shropshire Council. 
See above. 

August 449/19(b) Register the water pump at Crickheath. Work in 
progress 

Lanyon Bowdler is dealing with this.  The solicitor who originally worked 
for the Parish Council is going off sick and another solicitor has been 
assigned. 

December 566/19 Apply for Spiggots canal bridge to be listed. Work in 
progress 

The listing is now complete, and confirmation is awaited.  Historic 
England has confirmed that a consultation will be carried out to 
determine whether the bridge should be listed. 

2020 
January 

606/20 Invite Roger Date from the Heritage Railway to attend future Parish 
Council meeting. 

No Awaiting contact details from Cllr. Martin Jones. 

February 619/20 Provide information to a member of the public asking about the cost of 
housing concerning proposed development at Trefonen. 

Work in 
progress 

Awaiting information from Stuart Taylor. 

 639/20 Invite someone from West Midlands Ambulance Service to attend the 
Annual Parish Meeting on 19 May 2020. 

Work in 
progress 

An invitation has been sent to Craig Cooke, Director of Strategic 
Operations and Digital Integration.  The invitation has been declined 
due to the coronavirus and the Annual Parish Meeting has been 
cancelled. 

April  660/20(b) Respond to planning applications consultation. Yes  
 664/20 Publish the spring newsletter on the Council’s website. Yes  
 665/20 Publish the Council’s decision to postpone this year’s Tony Cheetham 

Community Service Award on the Council’s website. 
Yes  

 666/20 Publish the Council’s decision to postpone consideration of grant 
applications on the Council’s website informing that the deadline for 
applications will be kept under review. 

Yes  

 667/20 Confirm local connection. Yes  
 668/20 Ask Shropshire Council to confirm their perceived difference between 

affordable and open market housing. 
Yes  

 675/20 Confirm the Council’s decision to continue its grounds maintenance 
contract with Royce Landscapes. 

Yes  

TO NOTE:  
 A site has been agreed for the installation of the new notice board at Nantmawr although the installation has been put on hold for the time being. 
 We have received an environmental maintenance grant of £1,100 from Shropshire Council. 

 


